
George Salter Academy Celebrates Another Year of GCSE Success 

Students at George Salter Academy are thrilled to be celebrating receiving their GCSE results today. 

Staff and students came together to celebrate the students’ fantastic achievements, at the end of 

what has been another unusual year in light of COVID-19 and the cancellation of examinations. 

Despite this, the academy, which is sponsored by Ormiston Academies Trust (OAT), has seen 

continued success with some of the standout individual achievements including:   

 Anshdeep Singh - 6 grade 9s, 3 grade 7s and a Distinction* 

 Jake Labram - 6 grade 9s, 2 grade 8s, 1 grade 6 and a Distinction* 

 Mayesha Begum - 6 grade 9s, 2 grade 8s, 1 grade 7 and a Distinction* 

 Saleha Begum - 3 grade 9s, 5 grade 8s and 2 grade 7s 

 Nathan Buensalido - 2 grade 9s, 4 grade 8s, 3 grade 7s and a Distinction 

 Manvir Rama - 3 grade 9s, 3 grade 8s, 1 grade 7, 2 grade 6s and a Distinction 

 Marichi Shemar - 3 grade 9’s, 3 grade 8s,3 grade 7s and a Distinction* 

 Ta’Shae Beckford – 1 grade 9, 4 grade 8s, 3 grade 7s, 1 grade 6 and a Distinction* 

The school also wanted to celebrate: 

 Ella Smith who has been outstanding all year culminating in her receipt of the Pupils Social 

Action Award (for Secondary and Sixth Form) from Ormiston Academies Trust. 

 Justyna Lewandowska, Kali Kuszyk-Whittall and Myesha Begum, who all completed high 

profile professional remote work experience with the INVESTIN organisation and achieved 

high grades. 

 Kira Vincent, a high achiever, and extremely able budding artist (see image below):  

 

Adrian Price, Principal of George Salter Academy said: 

“This is another most unusual results day and comes at, what we hope to be, the end of a difficult 

and chaotic time. However, I am absolutely thrilled for all those students who have got the results 

that they needed and wish them all the very best.  



“Take pride in your achievements which are very well deserved.  We are all aware of the incredible 

hard work that you have put into your studies during your time with us and want you to know how 

very proud of you we are. 

“We are proud to celebrate the success of our fabulous young people, wish them all the very best in 

the future and hope that they cherish their very special George Salter memories.” 
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